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Dear colleagues, we invite you to participate in International Conference  
"The situation and prospects of single-sex education in modern schools" 

  
Date: April 25-26, 2019 

Venue: Elabuga Institute of Kazan Federal University  
ul. Kazanskaya, 89, Elabuga, the Republic of Tatarstan, Russian Federation, 423600 

The aim: to identify the situation, trends and prospects of single-sex education development in modern 
schools. 
Tasks of the conference: 
1. Exchange of experience on the organization of single-sex education in educational institutions. 
2. Identification of the main trends and problems of the development of single-sex education in schools. 
3. Identification of the possibilities of scientific support and improvement of the educational process in 
schools with single-sex education. 
4. Discussion on using of modern science achievements in schools in the field of single-sex education. 

Conference languages: Russian, English. 

Participants: research scientists, pedagogical workers, heads of educational organizations, parental 
community. 

Keynote speakers:  
Dr. Jaume Camps, Professor, International University of Catalonia, PhD, Spain 
Dr. Enrique Gordillo, lecturer at the Catholic University of San Pablo, Peru. 
Dr. Nina Erofeeva, professor of Udmurt State University. 

Chairman of the Organizing Committee: 
Dr. Elena Merzon, Director of the Elabuga institute of KFU 
Deputy Chairman of the organizing committee: Dr. Rinat Ibatullin, Elabuga institute of KFU  
Organizing committee: 
Dr. Shamil Sheymardanov, Elabuga institute of KFU 
Dr. Jaume Camps, Professor, International University of Catalonia, PhD, Spain 
Dr. Enrique Gordillo, lecturer at the Catholic University of San Pablo, Peru. 
Program Committee Chairman: Dr. Nina Erofeeva, professor of Udmurt State University. 
Deputy Program Committee Chairman: Dr. Olga Shatunova, Elabuga institute of KFU. 
  
The schedule: 
April 25, 2019 – plenary session and sections in the Elabuga Institute of KFU; 
April 26, 2019 – visiting two single-sex schools in Nizhnekamsk. 
April 27, 2019 (optional) – city tour in Kazan, capital of the Tatarstan Republic. 

It is planned to publish the abstracts in the Conference Proceedings. Please send the texts of your theses 
to the contact person pedagogshamil@mail.ru by April 10, 2019. Text requirements: Word for Windows – 
2000 and higher. The format of the page is A4, all margins are 25 mm each, font: size (size) – 14, Times 
New Roman, line spacing - 1.5. Small tables are allowed in the text (no more than 1 page). References in 
the text should be placed in square brackets to indicate the positions in the list of references placed after 
the text [3, p. 43].  

Speakers are requested to send the topics of presentations to the contact person pedagogshamil@mail.ru 
by April 10, 2019. 

Participants’ registration: by April 20, 2019 pedagogshamil@mail.ru  

Contact person: Dr. Shamil Sheymardanov,  
Email pedagogshamil@mail.ru  
Phone +79172280376 
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